
Sherri joined Mayor Sanders, Fire Chief Mainar, Police Chief 

Lansdowne, and other City officials for a District 1 Town Hall budget 

meeting at University City High School on October 18th. 

Over fifty community members in attendance heard details of service 

cutbacks that will likely be necessary to fill a projected $73 million 

budget deficit in the City’s General Fund budget for next year.   

You can stay informed about Sherri’s efforts to close the budget gap 

while preserving essential neighborhood services by clicking on the 

below link. 

Residents  part ic ipate in the  
budget  d iscussion at  UC High.  

District One Budget Meeting Held at UC High 

Learn more about the San Diego’s FY2012 Budget 
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problem solving, attention to detail, and proven track record of 

community involvement. 

The Ethics Commission is one of the City’s most important boards, 

tasked with preserving the public’s confidence in City government. 

Sherri is always looking for constituents who are community 

advocates and would like to participate on City boards and 

commissions.  Contact us to learn how you can get more involved. 

Torrey Pines Resident 
Appointed to City Ethics 

Commission 

Find out more about how to get involved in your community. 

Faye Detsky-Weil, a  resident of 

Torrey Pines, was appointed to 

the City’s Ethic’s Commission in 

October.  Sherri nominated 

Faye for the position earlier this 

year,  noting her experience in  

Have an issue that needs to be 

fixed in your neighborhood? 

Let us know! 

Your Community Representatives 
If you have a concern or question about an issue in your neighborhood, please contact our 

constituent services representative or your community representative.  We’re here to help!  

Constituent Services (street repairs, water leaks, traffic issues, code compliance, etc.) 

Janie Hoover  jmhoover@sandiego.gov  (619) 236-6611 

La Jolla 

Erin Demorest  edemorest@sandiego.gov  (619) 236-6611  

Black Mountain Ranch / Del Mar Mesa / Rancho Peñasquitos / Torrey Highlands 

Stephen Heverly sheverly@sandiego.gov   (619) 236-6611  

Torrey Pines 

Mo Kantner  mkantner@sandiego.gov  (619) 236-6611  

University City / UCSD 

Jesse Mays  jmays@sandiego.gov  (619) 236-6611  

Carmel Valley / Pacific Highlands Ranch / Torrey Hills 

Mel Millstein  mmillstein@sandiego.gov  (619) 236-6611  

To remove your name from our mailing list, please 

click here and choose the option to “Unsubscribe”. 
Find Me on Facebook! 

www.facebook.com/SherriLightner 

Phone: 619-236-6611 

Fax: 619-236-6999 

Email:  SherriLightner@sandiego.gov 

Online: http://www.sandiego.gov/cd1  

Sherri S. Lightner 
Councilmember, First District 

City of San Diego 

La Jolla Businesses Come Together for  

Business Improvement District Workshop  

This month, the City Council voted to approve a settlement 
agreement with Promote La Jolla, the non-profit corporation 
that previously managed La Jolla’s Business Improvement 
District (BID).  The agreement will allow the City to recover 
costs from Promote La Jolla’s insurance carrier for improper 
billing and misused funds.  Once the parties involved sign the 
agreement, that chapter in the Village’s history will be closed. 
 
Village merchants and business owners are already coming 
together to make a fresh start.  In an effort to assist the 
Village in moving forward, Sherri recently hosted a workshop 
with San Diego’s BID Council, which represents all the BIDs 
throughout the City.  Many Village merchants took time out of 
their busy schedules to learn more about how they can form 
new group to apply for the contract to operate La Jolla’s BID 
beginning on July 1, 2011. 
 
Several people have already come forward and volunteered 
to participate in a new non-profit management corporation to 
operate La Jolla’s BID in the future.  Many have mentioned 
the importance of getting new people to lead this effort.  
 
Starting this week, an organizer is going door-to-door to 
follow up on the surveys that were recently mailed to all BID 
members, talk to merchants one-on-one about their priorities, 
and encourage people to participate. 
 
If you have already volunteered to participate in the new 
group, the organizer will be contacting you shortly to follow 
up.  If you would like to volunteer to participate in the new 
group or have additional suggestions you would like to share, 
please contact Warren Simon at the San Diego BID Council: 
warren@bidcouncil.org, or (619) 239-2437. 

Join Sherri for Coffee on 

Saturday, November 6th  

in Torrey Hills 

Sherri will sit down with 

community members individually 

to discuss any issues they would 

like over a cup of coffee.  No 

appointment necessary.  We 

hope to see you there! 

Date:  Saturday, November 6 

Time:  9:00 to 11:00 am 

Location:  Homewood Suites by 

Hilton, 11025 Vista Sorrento 

Parkway, San Diego, 92130 

Drivers on La Jolla Scenic Drive 

North may have recently noticed 

a smoother ride.   

After hearing complaints from 

constituents about bumps in the 

pavement caused by tree roots, 

Sherri worked with the City 

Street Division to get the bumps 

smoothed over. 

Working for You in  

La Jolla 

Dog Park Community Meeting 

in Rancho Peñasquitos  

You are invited to a community 
meeting to discuss proposed    

improvements to and                
management of the Rancho                      

Peñasquitos Dog Park. 

Date: Wednesday, November 10 

Time:  6:00 to 7:30 pm 

Location: Canyonside Recreation            

Center, Large Meeting Room, 

12350 Black Mountain Rd.,                 

San Diego, 92129 

Ms. Detsky-Wei l ,  lef t ,  takes 
the oath of  off ice . 

High-f iving a  young Padres fan 
on the  f ie ld  at  Petco.  

Sherr i presents awards to  the  
winners of  the  2010 City  Amateur  
Golf  Tournament ,  inc luding 
severa l  D istr ict  1  res idents ,  
before a recent Padres game at  
Petco Park .  

On October  10th, Sherri  
held a community  f i re 
awareness meet ing in  PQ.  

Sherr i he lped cut  the 
r ibbon at  the  2010 La Jol la  
Art  &  Wine Fest iva l .  

Reducing Fire Risks in Carmel Valley 

This summer, several constituents contacted our office with 

concerns about overgrown brush along Carmel Country 

Road, between Del Mar Trails Road & Highway 56.  We 

worked with City staff to identify those responsible for    

maintenance and to eliminate the overgrown brush.  

Please contact us if you have brush management concerns 

in your neighborhood. 
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